
United 3tates Department of the Interior 

IN REPLY RHER ro 

July 14, 2005 

N3615 (2350) 

Mr. Joe F. Girardin, Paralegal 

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
Air Resources Division 

P.O. Box 25287 
Denver, CO 80225 

Wyoming Environmental Quality Council 
Herschler Building, Room 1714 
122 W. 25th St. 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 

RE: WYGEN 2, DOCKET NO. 02-2202 

Dear Mr. Girardin: 

RECEIVED JUL 18lllll! 

FILED 
JUL 1 8 2005 

Terri A Lorenzon, Director 
EnVIronmental Quality Council 

This is to let you know that we are hereby withdrawing our appeal of the WYGEN 2 air 
quality permit. We have enclosed a copy of the letter we sent to Dan Olson, 
Administrator of the Air Quality Division of the Wyoming Department of Environmental 
Quality, detailing the basis for our withdrawal. 

Please contact Susan Jolmson of my staff at (303) 987-6694 if you have any questions 
regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

i;.;,~ 
Chief, Air Resources Division 

Enclosure 

cc: Dan Olson, Administrator 
Division of Air Quality 
Department of Environmental Quality 
122 W. 25th Street 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 

Nancy Vehr 
Assistant Attorney General 
123 Capitol Building 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 


